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May 12th, 2011
To:

Junghoon Jee, Chair, IEEE 802.21c TG
cc: Subir Das,Chair, IEEE 802.21 WG
Thanks for the introduction to 802.21c progress.
WiMAX Forum NWG would like to thank Junghoon Jee for attending NWG San Diego Meeting and sharing the progress of IEEE 802.21c to NWG members. NWG looks forward to further discussion and cooperation with 802.21c TG.
Best Regards,
Phillip Barber, Chair, NWG

Jungshin Park, Vice-Chair, NWG
1 

